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SUMMER CHALLENGE: SPREAD THE 

WORD 
World of God set an ambitious goal for 2017 - to find sponsors for 156 additional 

children (20% increase). The spring season has brought great momentum 

which we would like to continue into summer. We need your help to spread 

the word about this opportunity to touch the life of a child in Haiti. Below 

are 10 simple ways to spread the word. 

1. Share our child of the month through Facebook.  It takes 2 

seconds to hit the share button.  Make the share even more 

powerful by sharing your experience as a sponsor.  

2. Present the idea of an individual or group sponsorship to your 

Small Group, Mom’s Group, Sunday School Class or other groups.  

3. Pick one friend a week to share your experience of  sponsorship. 

Ask them to consider becoming a sponsor. 

4. Have a BBQ, Ice Cream Party, Pool Party or other summer 

gathering for friends and neighbors.  Share your personal story of 

sponsorship and/or mission trips. Ask them to join you as a 

sponsor or on your church’s next trip.  (World of God can provide 

information for you to use) 

5. Host a sponsorship table at your church’s Vacation Bible School or 

other summer camps drop-off and pick-up locations. (World of 

God is happy to provide supplies and volunteers for this.) 

6. Ask your favorite restaurant to hold a benefit night for OFCB 

Ministries in Haiti. Share information about 

sponsorship and relationship based missions. 

7. Send one email a week sharing your experience 

with a friend who you think could become a sponsor 

8. Create a lemonade or ice pop stand with your kids 

this summer to support OFCB Ministries; give 

information about sponsorship with each purchase.  

9. Share the monthly newsletter with a different friend 

each month. 

10. Share your celebrations this summer. Purchase a 

gift for Bayonnais for your loved ones and we will 

send them a card. This is a easy no-risk outreach 

tool. 

News from the Bethesda 
Clinic 

Submitted by Judy Nichols, South 

Mecklenburg Presbyterian Church 

Dr. Faustin Charles observed a 12 

year old OFCB student with an 

atypical appearance and gait. Dr. 

Charles arranged for him 

to have an x-ray and 

blood work at the hospital 

in Gonaives .  Dr. Charles 

was then able to consult 

with Dr. Virginia Casey at 

OrthoCarolina who 

thought that the boy 

probably has a form of 

Muscular Dystrophy and 

a future course of action. 

Dr. Charles will follow 

through with this student.  
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